
Dear Writing Group Members, 

As I prepare to embark on a new chapter in my life, I wanted to take a moment to express my 

heartfelt gratitude to all of you. It has been an incredible journey filled with creativity, 

inspiration, and growth.  

Each meeting has been a highlight of my week, and I have learned so much from your unique 

perspectives and talents. I will cherish the memories we've created together and the stories we've 

shared.  

While I will miss our gatherings, I am excited to see where each of your writing journeys takes 

you. I encourage you to keep pursuing your passions and supporting one another.  

Thank you once again for your encouragement, friendship, and shared love for writing. I wish 

you all the best in your future endeavors!  

With warmest wishes, 

[Your Name]  


